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From: Tony Wright [mailto: (|

Sent: Friday, 20 April 2018 3:45 PM

To: Ann Churchill-Brown <[ IINIEEIENGgGEEEE

Subject: Great Barrier Reef
Hi Ann,
Sorry we have been playing tag. Just missed you again so I’'m writing to you.

Cutting straight to the chase. Our distributors for the film contacted us the other day and said that they think that
Geoffrey situation, while unresolved, is currently an issue for them. Its very troubling. As you know | am mixed up
in another #metoo situation. Quite different cases in SO many ways. However, Geoffrey’s current situation has
come to bite us too. Obviously, | knew but | was hoping to brazen it out. All news is global as we know and it has
come to our distributors’ attention and they have reacted.

I am very, very sorry.

Please call me.

Best,
Tony
decembermedia

TONY WRIGHT | CREATIVE DIRECTOR | EXECUTIVE PRODUCER

December Media Pty Ltd | Level 1, 462 City Road |South Melbourne | VIC 3205, Australia
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